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This year believe in yourself and
achieve everything^ you deserve. Sydney Kulchyski

Editor-in-chief- >
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Hi guys! I hope you all liad a wonderful holiday and
are excited for the New >ear and new semester. It’s

going to be a busy one with lots of events going on, and
some of them have alrejidy happened! The Canfor
Women’s march was on the 21st of January, it was
a great turnout for such an important event, and this
past Saturday the 28th was the annual Chinese New
Year which was fantastic as always. Coming up soon
is The Women’s Memoria March which is on the 14th

of February and the deac line for the Open the Doors
North contest on Februar/ 2017 (don’t forget to enter
for a chance to win $1000)1 I can’t wait to see what
this new year is going to hold for all of us here at CNC,
and all the new opporturities that are going to come
our way.
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